
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION IV 
1600 E. LAMAR BLVD. 

ARLINGTON, TX 76011-4511 

December 21, 2016 

Steve Dobos, Radiation Safety Officer 
Energy Laboratories, Incorporated 
2393 Salt Creek Highway 
Casper, Wyoming 82601 

SUBJECT: VOID LETTER CONCERNING APPLICATION FOR LICENSE AMENDMENT MAIL 
CONTROL NUMBERS 591555 and 592023. 

Dear Mr. Dobos: 

This concerns the subject application for an amendment to your material license in accordance 
with letter dated September 15, 2016 requesting to remove a location from your license and 
release the location for unrestricted use in accordance with 10 CFR Part 20. An NRC 
confirmatory survey and inspection was conducted on November 14-15, 2016 (Inspection 
Report 030-29502/2016-002; ML 16334A524). 

The NRC inspector informed you that additional survey documentation is needed for samples of 
the sump in the Neutralization Area, the drain piping, and the ventilation ductwork. The NRC 
inspector also informed you that additional documentation of those surveys would be required 
for the NRC to approve the amendment request. As of December 21, 2016, we have not 
received the additional information. This action is voided without prejudice until additional 
surveys are provided and evaluated. 

You can contact me at 817-200-1127 if you have any questions about this letter. 

Thank You for your cooperation. 

License: 49-26846-01 
Docket: 030-29502 
Control: 591555 & 592023 

Sincerely, 

Michelle M. Hammond, M.Sc., Health Physicist 
Nuclear Materials Safety Branch B 


